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I'm back! Having completed two issues of GF1 (GREEN FORCE ONE): TSUNAMI over Geof
Isherwood

's pencils for

Heroes of the North

, | was expecting new pages for issue three any day now when the scedule got changed and
now | have 2-3 weeks open....ah, the unpredictable scheduling life of a freelancer;-) There's still
no word on when the series will debut online and I'm regrettably not at the liberty to preview any
of the art.

So after catching up on some life loose ends and Inkwell Awards matters (and I'm going on
walks!), | decided to update the website. The Store page is updated with two new prints for sale
and many items like most of the discounted trades and my last sketchbook copies now marked
as SOLD OUT! For the Credits page | added Heroes of the North and GF1. For the Gallery |
added in the last commission | completed but hadn't yet posted.

| will be catching up on some commissions for very patient client Damon Owens. Hopefully |
can knock those off and do the couple of pages for client Danny Best. With only 2-3 weeks free
I'm reluctant to open up my commission list yet but should | find out that I'm almost done with
the old ones and there's still time left | will conatct my regulars for a heads up that | can take on
a limited amount. Maybe after GF1#3 is done | can publicly announce that the list is open
again.
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